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Extraordinary Announcement of 4iG PLC  
on signing a great value contract 

 

4iG Public Limited Company (hereinafter: “4iG”, “4iG PLC”) hereby informs its Esteemed Investors and 

the Participants of the Capital and Financial Markets that the Digital Government Agency Ltd. ("DKÜ") 

has announced the bid of 4iG as the winning bid in the open public procurement procedure launched 

by Szociálpolitikai Innovációs Közhasznú Nonprofit Kft. and Digitális Kormányzati Fejlesztés és 

Projektmenedzsment Kft. regarding the project for "Digitalisation programme for the safety and security 

of life of people with reduced self-sufficiency" project "Digital Welfare Services - Incubation Phase II" 

"RRF-8.41-21" 

 

The net amount of the winning bid is HUF 1 198 854 200. 

 

The deadline for performance is a maximum of 120 calendar days from the entry into force of the 

contract. 

 

Date of signing: May 31st, 2022 

 

Budapest, June 01st, 2022 

 

4iG PLC 
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